

September 6, 2024

Zeta Beta Tau Fraternity 513 Pine Bluff Trail Chapel Hill, NC, 27516

Dear Brothers of Zeta Beta Tau,

I want to thank you for your inspiring actions to protect the flag of our country in the face of such a vicious wave of hate on your campus. Your actions embody the message of our work at our Foundation to Combat Antisemitism where we focus on fighting Jewish hate and all hate at scale and motivating Americans who are sitting on the sidelines to become active allies. By taking action to support your fellow students, you've shown what it means to be an upstander, and an American.

When we launched our national <u>Stand Up to Jewish Hate campaign</u>, we wanted to inspire a movement for all Americans to wear and share the Blue Square as a universal symbol for the fight against Jewish Hate and All Hate.

As a small gesture of my appreciation, please find enclosed Blue Square pins and stickers for you to help continue your important work of standing in solidarity with your fellow classmates and pushing back against hate.

Thank you again for taking action to stand up to hate on your campus.

Sincerely,

Mobert K. Kraft

RKK/kmh